
From: Mike Florio
8/3/2010 6:38:17 PM
mdjoseph@adamsbroadwell.com (mdiosenh@adamshroadwcl 1.com);
joc@cpuc.ca.gov (joc@cpuc.ca.gov);Redacted____________
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=ALR4); Gray Jeffrey 
(JeffreyGray@dwt.com)
Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC); 
Middlekauff, Charles (Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=CRMd)

Sent:
To:

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: Re: A.08-09-007: Draft Joint Opening Comments on Russell City Proposed 

Decision

No reasonable to belabor the point. TURN is on. THANKS, Alice! Mike

RedactedAt 03:01 PM 8/3/2010, wrote:

Our joint opening comments will be filed next Monday, August 9. Based on feedback from the 
group, I have kept the opening comments very simple and straighforward - comments 
welcomed.

«80910Joint Opening Comments_alr.DOC»

Redacted

Attorney
Pacific Gas and Electric Company
Redacted
Redacted
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